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Andrew Leon

From: Shelley Sage <sages100@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 8:01 PM
To: Mona Davis; Andrew Leon; Alison VanGorp
Cc: Sage, Bill
Subject: Ellis Pond G5 Cell Tower/ Pole

Hello, 
We are residents in the Ellis Pond neighborhood- we live directly across the street from the pond. We are in 
earnest opposition to this project. The light will contribute to light pollution and I understand that the pole emits 
a buzzing noise.  
Ellis Pond is a nature preserve that the community has been actively restoring over many years. This cell pole 
will most certainly degrade the environment. Barn owls and eagles frequent the area. What will be the impact 
on these raptors?  
 
I urge the City Council to reject this location. The cell phone upgrades are neither needed or wanted. This 
particular placement will degrade the environment to a cherished natural park.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shelley and Bill Sage 
4550 91st Ave SE 
Mercer Island, WA 98040 
 


